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File Ref.: AN 5/24 - 20/083        9 March 2020 
 
 
Subject: Postponement of the Regional Global Reporting Format (GRF) Seminar 
 (Cairo, Egypt, 22 – 23 March 2020) 
 
 
Sir/Madam, 
 
 I have the honour to refer to the Invitation Letter Ref.: AN 5/24 – 20/014 dated  
13 January 2020; regarding the GRF Seminar which was planned to be held in the ICAO Middle East 
Office, Cairo, Egypt, 22 – 23 March 2020. 
 

In light of the COVID-19 outbreak and associated travel restrictions, I regret to inform 
you that a decision has been taken to postpone the Seminar to a later date.  

 
I would like to extend my gratitude to the States and Organizations that had expressed 

their intention to attend.  
 
Accept, Sir/Madam, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 
 

           
 

   Mohamed Khalifa Rahma  
       Middle East Regional Director 


